The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge
were most touched that you took the trouble
to write as you did on the birth of their daughter,

Princess Charlotte.

Their Royal Highnesses are extremely gratgfu]
J‘br the Wondegfu] messages the/v have received
and send you their warmest thanks

and best wishes.

HRH Princess Charlotte Elizabeth Diana of Cambridge
Z2nd May, 2015
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